
Subject: re: payment

I believe that salaries for members of Parliament should be either capped at the 3% they 
have as a public wages policy or frozen. The basic back bencher salary is $200,000 and the 
fact that in a cost-of-living crisis they expect public servants to take a hit and be capped at 
3% is repugnant and bad business.




